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Hawks Tor Drive 
Lewannick 
Launceston 

Cornwall 
PL15 7QY 

 

Tel: 01566 782262 
Email: secretary@lewannick.net 

Web Address: www.lewannick.cornwall.sch.uk 
 Head of School: Sally Cook Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Well what another busy (and wet) week we’ve had. All 
the children have had great fun participating in 
wildtribe activities and did a great job of collaborative 
working and problem solving. 
 
The sun finally decided to show it’s face towards the 
end of the week and the children have loved playing 
outside without the need for waterproofs! Fingers 
crossed it continues and we will need to remind them 
about sunhats and raincoats. 
 
As you will be aware, emails have all moved over to 
Andaras emails. If you send an email to the old 
Lewannick email address you will get a message with 
the person’s new email address. An email from the 
office will be coming soon with the updated email 
addresses on. If you do not receive a reply, please 
email Mrs Symmons and she will forward to the 
appropriate person. Her email address is: 
Lewannick@andaras.org 
 
Over the next month, children in different year groups 
will be completing national statutory tests, starting 
with the Year 6 SATS. We wish them good luck and 
remind them that this is a stepping stone to the next 
stage of their education and there is nothing to worry 
about. We know they'll all do their best. 
 
The school council has been looking at ways to 
fundraise for school and shortly we will be having 
regular cake, ice cream and sweets sales. Please look 
out for notifications of these. 
 
Have a great MayDay celebration on Monday and we 
look forward to seeing everyone on Tuesday 
 
Many thanks 
Sally Cook 

Weekly Attendance  

Year 
Group 

%  
Attendance 

Year 
Group 

%  
Attendance  

R 98.99% 4 100% 

1 97.53% 5 100% 

2 97.62% 6 79.01% 

3 95.24% Whole 
School 

96.35% 

School Menu 

Week 1 

If you require  this newsletter in an alternative format, for example large print or dyslexia friendly , 
please email secretary@lewannick.net .  This also applies if you require it in a different language.  

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

May 2024 

Monday 6th—Bank Holiday Monday 

Tuesday 7th—Otter Class visit to River Tamar—

Details to follow 

Tuesday 7th—residential meeting 3.30pm 

w/b 13th—SATs 

Friday 17th— EYFS/KS1 Trip to Beach details to 

follow 

Monday 20th—Wed 22nd—KS2 Residential  

Monday 27th—Friday 31st—HALF TERM 

June 2024 

Monday 10th—Class Photos 

Friday 14th—Kestrel Class Trip to Truro 

Museum—Details to Follow 

Friday 21st—Sports Day—details to follow 

July 2024 

Tuesday 23rd—Last day of Term 

NEWSLETTER    3rd May 2024 

Reader of the week 

 

To be announces on 

Tuesday 

 
 

Stars of the Week 
To be announced on 

Tuesday 
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Fox Class Update 

We've had a great couple of weeks in Fox class. Some of the work we have done in maths has 
been fantastic! We have been playing lots of 'games' to really practice our maths and embed 
our learning. We thoroughly enjoyed our PE lessons and our day of alternative sports as well. 
Archery was definitely the most popular of the sports! We have also been closely monitoring 
our seeds, that we planted with Owl class a few weeks ago, which have germinated very 
quickly! Seeing them grow so quickly means we're very excited to see how much they have 
grown each morning.   

 

Owl Class Update 

We had a fantastic day outdoors with Wild Tribe, and we are grateful to those who remembered to bring 
waterproofs and spare clothing. These items definitely came in handy. Our writing has been focused on creating 
our own story inspired by Yeti and the Bird, and I'm incredibly impressed with the children's use of various skills 
in their writing. In math, Year 1 has started learning about multiplication and division, while Year 2 is diving into 
fractions. We learned a lot from the visit by the lifeguard. During our science lesson, we went on a hunt to identify 
flowers and trees, learning about their common parts and even being able to name some common species.  
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Otter Class Update 

Otter Class have a had a great week involving lots of wildtribe and outdoor 
learning. 

Our trip to the  Woodland skills centre at Lewtrenchard on Monday was brilliant. 
The children had lots of fun building fires, toasting marshmallows and making 
wooden pendants. Then again on Tuesday, we had fun building dens and hugging 
trees. 

We have continued to use ‘The Ever changing Earth’ as our hook for writing and 
are really beginning to apply the writing skills we have been taught throughout the 
year. In science and DT we continue to look at electricity and building circuits and 
have enjoyed investigating different materials to test if they are conductors or 
insulators. We are looking forward to applying this knowledge to building our 
torches. In computing and PSHE we have been looking at sending emails and 
identifying fake or scam emails as well as learning how to send emails.  

In maths we have grappled with fractions in Year 3 and the pesky decimal point in 
Year 4. We have also been practicing our arithmetic and time stables and have 
really been challenging ourselves to learning the facts to recall them quickly. 

 

Kestrel Class News 

We've had an exciting week in Kestrels! In science we continued to look at classification which led us into the world 

of animal classification with Carl Linnaeus, providing fascinating insights into how animals are categorized. This 

system is still used today. Within Geography we continued our journey through deserts, uncovering the mysteries of 

salt pans and unique rock formations. In DT, we delved into the origins of our food, tracing its path from farm to 

fork. The highlight of our week was our Wild Tribe Day, where we crafted stretchers and shelters, showcasing 

teamwork and resilience even amidst torrential rain.  
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